
                

Spring term 2023 

2. 

 

At the start of Spring term, we re-introduced TOP TABLE. Each Friday the selected children 

enjoy their lunch with Miss Daley. They are selected by their class teacher for having 

excellent behaviour both in the classroom and on the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the school council meetings we have been talk about the 

Refurbishment of the Infant toilets and have agreed on the following: 

 Making them unisex (boy & girls together) 

 Knock through the wall 

 New toilets, doors, sinks, tiles flooring 

 No entrance doors, only cubicle doors 

 Automatic lighting when the children walk in 

 Powerful yet quiet hand dryers on the wall 

 One long sink, with lovely soap dispensers 

 Bright and colourful doors 

                                                                                        Designs were collected and considered 

 

 We love going 

on Top Table.  I like the twinkly 

lights and the music. 

 

It’s much quieter on Top 

Table and I like chatting 

to Miss Daley 

Then we voted for our 

favourite design. We are 

hoping this work will be 

carried out over the Summer 

holidays ready for the new 

school year in September. 

We also listed what playground 

equipment we would like – watch 

this space! 


